
NON-SUBSTANTIVE CHANGE REQUEST FOR COLLECTION
3060-0678

The  Commission  is  submitting  a  non-substantive
change for  collection  3060-0678.   We are  sending  the
Office of Management and Budget (OMB) the final version
for  the  instructions  and  forms.   Since  the  forms  and
instructions were last  approved some editorial  changes
were made to them.  The Commission wants OMB to have
the  version  of  the  forms  and  instructions  that  will  be
released  to  the  public.   The  burden  or  cost  were  not
impacted  by  the  editorial  changes  to  the  forms  and
instructions.


